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Message from William B. Judge, 

Mayor of Barberton 

 

Dear residents,  

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to you and your families. 

2021 has been a year of growth and opportunity as Barberton has been 

bouncing back from the COVID-19 pandemic. We saw the return of popular 

events such as the Mum Festival, and enjoyed new businesses making their 

home in Barberton. 

I am very proud of the Barberton community for working together for the greater 

good this year. As the COVID-19 pandemic has continued through 2021, 

residents have shown respect to each other and taken steps to slow the spread 

of this virus.  

Thank you to Municipal staff members who have worked hard all year to create 

exciting events for the community, as well as excelled in day-to-day and 

seasonal operations, from working on permits to street sweeping and leaf pickup. 

óTis is the season of giving! This monthôs newsletter advertises our Community-

Wide Collection Drive for non-perishable food items and toiletries. Please 

consider donating to a good cause. 

Enjoy the holiday season with your families! Please remember to be safe as you 

celebrate and take time to remember what truly matters most in life. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Welcome !  
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KEEP UP WITH US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

The City of Barberton is on social media! Like our Facebook page and 

follow us on Twitter and Instagram to get information and updates from 

the City about events, road work, community programs, and more! 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/cityofbarberton  Twitter: https://twitter.com/cityofbarberton 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/cityofbarberton/ Like, Follow, Share, Comment! 

The Nixle Community Information 

Service allows us to create and publish 

messages to be delivered to 

subscribed residents instantly via cell 

phone text message and/or email. 

Notifications can also be accessed 

online at Nixle's website.  

Messages may include severe weather 

alerts, road closures, boil alerts, police 

advisories, and other relevant safety 

and community event information. 

MAGIC CITY ALERTS 

The messages can be sent specifically to residents registered within a 1/4 mile radius, 

giving them the opportunity to receive trustworthy information relevant only to their 

neighborhood. Residents decide from which local agencies they want to receive 

information. Subscribers can also choose the way in which alerts are received, 

whether it is by email, text message, or over the web. 

Sign up for this free service here: https://cityofbarberton.com/289/Magic-City-Alerts 

The City of Barberton Municipal Offices 

will be CLOSED for the holidays on: 

Thursday, December 23 

Friday, December 24 

Friday, December 31 

 

Trash services will NOT be affected. 

https://www.facebook.com/cityofbarberton
https://twitter.com/cityofbarberton
https://www.instagram.com/cityofbarberton/

